
 
Update from  

Immanuel Lutheran School, Hutchinson, MN 

December 30, 2023 

Hi Volunteers, 
 
Two Jeff’s and I returned to Immanuel on Thursday to finish up a few things.  We did what 
we could to complete the bathroom partitions.  We still didn’t have some of the right 
parts but we made them usable for now.   
 

We rehung the last two doors that the painter had taken off.  The hurricane door for the 
conference room/storm shelter still has not arrived but it is not essential to having school 
there. 
 

I feel so blessed to have been able to work with all of you to help this school get built.  
God is Good! 
       In His service,       Elwood 

I think the classroom to the left above is the early childhood room. It’s 
the one with the washer and dryer closet and a common bathroom with 
the next classroom (on the right).  

I thought the view 
down the long hallway 

was awesome. 

Looking closely at the lobby ceiling you can see three 
different levels of ceiling tile which, I believe, is to give 
cloud affect. It may have some sound abatement also.   

Look at the plate of cookies on 
the Kitchen/Concessions coun-
ter.  They were there to treat 

the large group of cleaning vol-
unteers who were busy getting 
ready for starting school in the 

new facility January 8. 

Here is the principal’s office.   This is a picture of the 
secretary’s office.   

Sunday, January 7th at 2:00pm. 

Members of Immanuel are hosting an Open House and brief Dedication Service prior 

to their first day in the new building. BFC volunteers have been invited to attend! 


